
 

「Japanese Government's Contribution to UNICEF Project」 

 The Government of Japan has decided to contribute 966,600 USD to UNICEF to 

carry out the project “Continuity of Critical Services for Conflict-Affected Children 

and Women in the Context of COVID-19” in Sudan. 

 The content of the project can be found from the link below. 

https://www.unicef.org/sudan/press-releases/government-japan-unicef-support-

provision-essential-and-lifesaving-services-40000 
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